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MAY 18TH 2017 LADS MEETING 

Our May meeting will be the distribution of 

Bob Selman’s daylily plants, for our HRP 

program.  It will be held at the home of Ray 

Clark and Linda Luck and the time is 6:30 

p.m.. The address is 4401 Starlite Lane 40291.  

Please bring a chair. 

 

 

President’s Message 

 

Hello Everyone, 

 

I can’t believe how fast time goes these days. I know this 

is a sign of age!  I remember dreading the winter and it 

came and left. We had warm weather early this year then 

cold. A crazy year so far.  Today it's cool again. 

 We are expecting rain today and I don't ever complain 

about rain.  May is here!  The daylilies will be  here so 

soon! 

 I hope everyone is well and able to tend their gardens, 

 

As I think everyone knows the plant sale was a success. 

We profited 1320.00. Thank you everyone. Our meeting 

this month will be at the home of Linda and Ray's. We 

will be distributing the HRP plants. Last month I heard 



from several people that were  not going to be in 

attendance and will have made arrangements for their 

plant to be picked up. Due to the length of this meeting 

we decided to start at 6:30 on May the 18th. Food will be 

provided by A-L this month. Please be aware of the rules 

of this reward program. All the rules are posted on our 

website. 

 

We have the bus secured for our June outing.  If you 

haven't signed up we would love to have you but get your 

spot saved.  If you wish to bring a friend it is only 20.00 

for them. 

 

Ellen 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2017 Calendar 

 



Bluegrass Hosta Farm  

April 27th to June 18th 2017.  Thurs – Sat.  10:00 A.M. to 

4:30 P.M.. Sun. noon -4:30 P.M.. 

509 Craig Lane, Georgetown Ky.  40324  859-396-0801 

 

LADS Bus Trip to Cincinnati Nurseries, Sat. June 3rd 

 

Region10 10th annual meeting:  June 16th and 17th in 

Memphis Tenn. 

 

AHS National Convention:  Norfolk, VA , Marriott Hotel, 

June 21st  thr
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hospitality: We are asking members A thru L to 

bring one of their favorite dishes to our MAY meeting. 

 
 
 



 
 

 

Information on Kentuckiana Clubs 

 

Midwest Peony Society 

Contact:  Don Smith, donsmith@twc.com  

Phone number:  502-876-9300 

<<<<<< 

 

Hostas of Kentuckiana (HOK)  

Six regular meetings, 7:00 p.m. on the 3rd Tuesday of March, April, May, 

September, October and November.  In addition there are Hostas events 

scheduled throughout the year.  Our usual meeting place is Lyndon City Hall, 

515 Wood Ave., which runs south off New LaGrange Rd., Lyndon, KY. 

 

Contact Phil Raisle:  502-491-9975  or e-mail dukeisours@yahoo.com 

 

<<<<<< 

 

DSL (Daylily Society of Louisville) 

Meeting location:  Usually the third Monday of the month at the Farmdale 

Church of the Nazarene, 6501 Vandre Ave. located off Smyrna.  About 0.1 

miles before Outer Loop. 

Contact:  Michael Stephens, e-mail  uofkfan@hotmail.com 

 

<<<<<< 
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Louisville Area Iris Society (LAIS)  is Jackie Glasscock.   

E-mail:  mjglasscock5@gmail.com 

 

Bluegrass Iris Society (BGIS):  David Cupps, 

e-mail - president@bluegrassiris.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

Membership form with treasurer’s correct address 

Application for Membership 

Louisville Area Daylily Society 

www.daylilyfans.com/lads 

 

Name____________________________Date____/____/_____   

HomePhone___________________________________Cell_____ 

 

Address____________________________State____Zip______ 

 

mailto:mjglasscock5@gmail.com
mailto:president@bluegrassiris.org
http://www.daylilyfans.com/lads


Email Address________________________AHS Member 

Yes/No 

 

Annual Dues:   

Individual--$10.00 Dual (same household) -- $15.00 

Youth, (under     18)--$7.50 

 

Please make checks payable to: Louisville Area Daylily 

Society or LADS. Mail payment to:  Andrea King  

9407 Jonathon Pl. Crestwood, KY 40014 

 

 

Pretty tulip and pansy grouping  I saw on the road. 

Please send in any new ideas that catch your eye  

 



FUN FUN FUN 

If any member wants to send in their first bloom with date and name and 

picture can be added if you wish. We can exclude Stella, poor Stella always 

gets picked on.  I thought it would be interesting. Our President,  Ellen had 

her first bloom on May 8th. Details will follow next month. 

  

 

 


